GUYANA FORESTRY COMMISSIO

1 \!zdf"” Strest Kingsk
Tel Nos. 592-22¢

February 12, 2015

Re: AOP 2015 Approval

The Guyana Forestry Commission (GFC) acknowledges receipt of your revised Annual Operation
Plan 2015 for

The GFC has noted that the AOP and AOP map have been amended to correct the
discrepancies highlighted in letter dated January 27 2015. Therefore, the plan is in keeping with
the GFCs minimum requirements for sustainable forest management and thus has been
approved.

Please note that GPS points/iracts of all existing roads must be submitted to the GFC by the
first quarter of 2015.

The GFC looks forward to working with your Company as we strengthen our efforts in sustainable
forest management
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